
 

  

Academic Indicators 2011/12 

Excelling Meeting Developing/Approaching Not Yet 
Consistently demonstrates 
exemplary understanding of 
learner outcomes. 

Consistently demonstrates 
exemplary understanding of 
learner outcomes. 

At times demonstrates partial 
understanding of the learner 
outcomes. 

At times demonstrates partial 
understanding of the learner 
outcomes. 

 

 

 

 

Work Habit 
Indicators 

Excellent 
Ex 

Acceptable 
Acc 

Improving 
Im 

Needs Improvement 
Ni 

Organizational 
Habits 

Almost always sets 
significant and relevant 
goals, brings required 

materials and uses time 
effectively.  

Usually sets relevant 
goals and uses time 

effectively. 

Often needs assistance in 
setting goals, organizing 

information and using time 
effectively. 

Rarely sets goals, 
information disorganized 

and frequently wastes time. 

Assignment 
Habits 

Almost always completes 
assignments.  

Usually completes 
assignments. 

Often needs to be 
reminded to complete 

assignments. 

Rarely completes 
assignments. 

Classroom 
Habits 

Almost always respects 
others, classroom 

expectations and routines. 

Usually respects others, 
classroom expectations 

and routines. 

Often needs teacher 
guidance in respecting 

others, classroom 
expectations and routines.  

Rarely demonstrates 
respect for others, 

classroom expectations and 
routines. 

Teamwork 
Habits 

Almost always participates 
and makes positive 

contributions to class/group 
activities. 

Usually participates and 
makes positive 
contributions to 

class/group activities. 

Often needs to be 
encouraged to make 

positive contributions to 
class/group activities. 

Rarely participates in/or 
disrupts class/group 

activities. 


